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AQWEST-BUNBURY AND BUSSELTON WATER BOARDS, REVIEW 

1001. Hon BARRY HOUSE to the Minister for Government Enterprises: 
(1) Is it the Government’s intention to conduct a review into the Aqwest-Bunbury Water Board and the 

Busselton Water Board? 

(2) If so, what form will these two reviews take? 

(3) When will the reviews be completed, the results or recommendations published and the Government’s 
response made to the Parliament and the two south west communities so that these vital service 
organisations can proceed with some certainty? 

Hon N.D. GRIFFITHS replied: 
(1) There is no such intention. 

(2)-(3) Not applicable. 
 


